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I couldn't meet always during last month, but the rest of the semester I will do my best and I will try to catch them up and contribute to my group.

I gave some ideas about the new baffle system and its materials. As soon as I can I will start getting more involved, from here I apologize.
****
Since I wrote the last part, I could got involved in the group again. Together we were able to set the . It was pretty nice, and also it seems new baffle system
that it will works well. No we set it in the pilot plant and we are waiting for the data in order to check its quality.

The following part of the semester seems to be better than the first one, and I am sure that I will get more involved in my group.

I know this is not related to the project but I cooked a  for the potluck last Saturday.Tortilla de Patata

So I will update this page when I do more things related to the project.

https://confluence.cornell.edu/display/AGUACLARA/Construction+of+Adjustable+Baffle+System
http://recetas.mundorecetas.com/modules/Recipes/photos/G44bfd360ce0dd.jpg
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